'Eid Mubarak! |

On this blessed occasion of Eid-ul-Adha,

the Administration and Staff of Iqra
Educational Institute extend heartfelt greetings

to all our dear students and their families.

May this Eid bring peace, prosperity, and
happiness to your lives. May the spirit of sacrifice,
unity, and compassion guide your actions and
uplift your hearts.

We pray that this joyous celebration strengthens
your faith, nourishes your soul, and inspires you
to be kind, responsible, and committed individuals.

Eid Mubarak once again! Stay blessed and safe.

With warm regards,
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